
March 30, 2020 

10:00 a.m. 

Tiger Family, 

Considering the latest CDC guidelines and the federal government’s social distancing 
guidelines, Daingerfield-Lone Star ISD, along with all Cass County & Morris County 
school districts, is extending our closure thru Friday, May 1, 2020. 

The current plan is to return to school on Monday, May 4, but please understand that 
this remains a very fluid situation. We feel that this is the best decision for the safety 
and well-being of our students, staff, and community based on the information which we 
have at this time. 

Students should complete the present work packets they now have by Monday, April 
13. We will be posting information in the course of the next few days regarding the 
return of work packets you currently have and the pickup of new work packets. We will 
also be posting information regarding grades, report cards, etc. as we have recently 
received guidance from the Texas Education Agency on these issues. 

No decision has been made regarding graduation, as that is still more than 7 weeks 
away. 

Thank you to our amazing staff who have been working around the clock to get 
everything organized and will continue to do so! 

Students, we miss seeing you each day and working with you. Take care and stay safe. 
Be positive and have faith! Continue to show your Tiger Pride! 

Sandra Quarles 

D-LS ISD Superintendent 

 


